THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

August 8, 1939

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have your letter of August 7 concerning
the need of hospitalization during the Summer Session,
and the importance of air-conditioning the Library and
the Union Building. I am glad to have your comments, and
shall refer your letter to the Summer Session Budget Com-
mittee after the opening of school next fall.

Sincerely yours,

R Executive Secretary



